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Capcom Co., Ltd. (Capcom) confirmed today that one of its employees who is currently on a long-term leave of 

absence has contracted novel coronavirus (COVID-19).  

 

In order to prevent further spread of the infection, Capcom has worked with the relevant authorities and local 

health agencies and has finished both disinfection of the area and an investigation into others who may have had 

contact with the employee in question. 

 

Capcom is committed to prioritizing the safety of employees, their families, our business partners and the 

public and is working with the relevant authorities in carrying out the appropriate measures. Further, the company 

hopes for a speedy recovery and offers its support. 

 

Capcom sincerely appreciates your continued understanding and support.   

Notice Regarding COVID-19 Infection (as of April 15)  

 

Inquiries regarding the above information may be directed to: 

 
Capcom Co., Ltd. 

Public Relations and Investor Relations Section 
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